
Oxford Owl eBook Library Access 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has now been invited to log in to Oxford Owl, 

where they can access our school’s ELS eBook Library. 

To support your child in using this resource, please follow the steps below to help them log 

in and access their assigned books and spelling quizzes: 

Logging In 

Your child will be provided with a username and password to access their personal student 

area at www.oxfordowl.co.uk. 

 

 



 

Accessing Homework 

Once logged in, your child should navigate to the Homework tab: 

 

 

In the homework area, your child will find an eBook assigned for them to read. They may 

also be assigned a quiz to complete alongside the reading. 

If you require further guidance on how to use the eBook Library, please visit the Student 

Support page: https://support.oxfordowl.co.uk/student-support/ 

Yours sincerely, 

[Teacher Name] 


